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Comments: Hello,

 

I think that the use of e-bikes in national parks should be limited to handicap visitors on trails, and to everyone in

paved, existing roadways. When handicap visitors do use the e-bikes on trails, I agree that it should only be trails

where regular bike use is allowed, and not any other trails that are not suited for bikes. 

 

Thank you.


